

I had the pleasure of working with Mr. Huey Feagin when our nursing cohorts needed their nursing pins, and I can honestly say it was an exceptional experience. From the very beginning, Mr. Feagin was professional, attentive, and dedicated to ensuring that every detail of the process was handled smoothly. He took the time to explain the different pin options, and his guidance helped us choose the perfect design for our class.

Huey's level of communication was outstanding throughout the entire process. He kept us informed, answered all of our questions promptly, and ensured that everything was delivered on time for our pinning ceremony. The quality of the pins was exceptional.

Thanks to Huey, the experience was not only stress-free but also memorable. I would highly recommend Mr. Feagin to any nursing program looking for professional service. His commitment to excellence truly made our special day even more meaningful."

Sincerely

Gwenetta Montgomery

Health Services Specialist

Shelton State Community College gmontgomery@sheltonstate.edu

vehetta Montgomery